
 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
 

Proposed Rezoning  

204-216 Avenue O South 
 

Tuesday, April 12, 2016 
Starting at 7:00 PM 

Station 20 West – Multi-Purpose Room (1120 20th Street West) 
 
 
 
 

 
You are invited to review a 
proposed rezoning of 204-
216 Avenue O South, located 
in the Pleasant Hill 
neighbourhood.  
 
The applicant, Oxbow 
Architecture, on behalf of 
Quint Development Corp., 
has applied to rezone the 
properties in question in order 
to permit the construction of a 
26 unit townhouse 
development at this location. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is 
to provide neighbouring 
residents and property 
owners the opportunity to 
learn details of the proposed 
rezoning, obtain public input 
on the matter, and to provide 
details on the rezoning 
process.  
 
 
 

     
 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Brent McAdam, Planner 

Planning and Development Division, Community Services Department, City of Saskatoon 
222-3rd Avenue North, Saskatoon, S7K 0J5 

Email:  brent.mcadam@saskatoon.ca    PH: (306) 986-0902    Fax: (306) 975-7712 

 


